
 
 
July 1, 2016 
 
Mr. Lee Lambert 
Chancellor 
Pima County Community College District 
4905C E. Broadway Blvd. 
Suite C-234 
Tucson, AZ 85709 
 
Dear Chancellor Lambert: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning Pima County Community College 
District by the Institutional Actions Council of the Higher Learning Commission at its meeting on June 27, 2016. The date 
of this action constitutes the effective date of the institution’s new status with HLC. 

Action with Required Confirmation Visit. IAC concurred with the evaluation findings and approved the institution’s 
request to open three additional locations: 

 
Aviation Technology Center 
7211 South Park Avenue 

Tucson, AZ 85709-6185 

 
District Support Service Center/Maintenance and Services (M&S) 

6680 South Country Club Road 
Tucson, AZ 85709-6185 

 
Tucson Public Safety Academy 

10001 South Wilmot Road 

Tucson, AZ 85756 

Per policy, the Commission will conduct the required Additional Location Confirmation Visit to the Aviation 
Technology Center location within six months of matriculation of students and initiation of instruction.  

Action. IAC concurred with the evaluation findings and approved the institution’s request to open two additional 
locations: 
 

Arizona State Prison Complex-Tuscon 
10000 South Wilmot Road 
Tuscon, AZ 85734 
 
Federal Bureau of Prison Federal Correctional Complex 
8901 South Wilmot Road 
Tuscon, AZ 85756 

 
In two weeks, this action will be added to the Institutional Status and Requirements (ISR) Report, a resource for 
Accreditation Liaison Officers to review and manage information regarding the institution’s accreditation relationship. 
Accreditation Liaison Officers may request the ISR Report on HLC’s website at http://www.hlcommission.org/isr-request. 
 
 
Information on notifying the public of this action is available at http://www.hlcommission.org/HLC-
Institutions/institutional-reporting-of-actions.html. 
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If you have any questions about these documents after viewing them, please contact the institution’s staff liaison Karen 
Solomon. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Barbara Gellman-Danley 
President 
 
CC: ALO


